
 

Northwest Local School District NOTICE TO BIDDERS NTB - 1 
2020 Summer Pavement Improvements 

Notice to Bidders 
 
Separate, sealed proposals for each of the requirements set forth below will be received at the Northwest Local 
School District Board of Education at 3240 Banning Road, Cincinnati, Ohio 45239 until 10:00 A.M. - LOCAL 
TIME, Thursday, July 15, 2021.  Bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.   
 
A MANDATORY pre-bid meeting will take place on Wednesday, July 7, 2021, at 2PM.  The meeting will be 
held at Struble Elementary School in the front lobby.  After the meeting contractors are encouraged to 
walk the site, weather permitting. 
 
Sealed Bids will be received for the following bid packages: 
 
Struble Elementary Pedestrian Bridge Improvements 
 
Said work consisting of: Replacement of the failing fence/railing with new, vinyl coated chain link fence, repairs of 
the broken concrete walkway, construction of a wall to extend the southeast bridge abutment approximately 20’ 
and associated grading.  
 
Complete digital project bidding documents are available at www.questcdn.com. You may download the 
digital plan documents for $15 by going to Kleingers.com and clicking on “Project Bid 
Information” on the bottom, left-hand side of the page or by inputting Quest project #7911175 on the 
website’s Project Search page. Please contact QuestCDN.com at 952-233-1632 or info@questcdn.com 
for assistance in free membership registration, downloading, and working with this digital project 
information. 
 
All questions regarding interpretation of the contract bidding documents shall be referred to The Kleingers Group, 
Attn: Josh Shaw, josh.shaw@kleingers.com, 6219 Centre Park Drive, West Chester, OH 45069; 513-779-7851.  
All questions must be received no later than 10:00am on Thursday, July 8, 2021. 
 
No bids may be withdrawn for at least 60 days after the scheduled closing time for receipt of bids. 
 
The cost estimate for base bid is: $75,000 
 
Board of Education – Northwest Local School District 
 
Published in the Northwest Press June 30th and July 7th, 2021. 

 


